
  
 

                                               
 
  

JOINT PCC AND EUROGEOGRAPHICS CLRKEN CONFERENCE  

PLENARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COMMITTEE ON CADASTRE IN THE 

EUROPEAN UNION 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Lantmäteriet holds the Presidency of the PCC from the 1st of January 2023.  

We are pleased to inform you that the PCC Plenary Meeting will be held in Gävle, Sweden 

on the 7th – 9th of June 2023. The meeting will be held in the office of Lantmäteriet. The 

meeting is arranged in co-operation with CLRKEN, EuroGeographics as a hybrid meeting. It 

will be possible to participate in person or on-line.  

The theme of the meeting is: Security and Prosperity; The Cadastral Authorities Role and 

Contribution. We are looking forward to a vide variety of presentations within the theme. 

We would like to ask you to fill in the attached questionnaire, seeking relevant information 

from your cadastral organizations as to topics of the conference. Please, also fill in 

information in the questionnaire if you are prepared to give a presentation.  

The number of participants in-person will be limited, we kindly would like to invite one or 

two representatives from each member country, observers and partner organizations.  

The questionnaire together with the preliminary programme are attached.  

For further questions regarding the PCC meeting, organization or stay in Sweden, do not 

hesitate contacting magdalena.andersson@lm.se or anna.lena.fridolfsson@lm.se .    

We are looking forward to welcoming you either in Gävle, Sweden or on-line. 

 

With best regards,  

 

Susanne Ås Sivborg 

Director General & Chief Executive 

Lantmäteriet, Sweden 
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